


 
MOUNTAIN REGIONAL WATER SPECIAL SERVICE DISTRICT 
[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE OF RATE HEARING

Public notice is hereby given that the Administrative Control Board of the Mountain Regional Water Special Service District, Summit County, Utah, will meet in regular public session to receive a staff explanation, entertain public comment, deliberate, and make a final decision on the proposed increases to water rates and fees imposed by Mountain Regional Water.

For information about the proposed water rate and fee increases go to www.mtregional.org/water-rates. 

[bookmark: _gjdgxs]This public session will be held on Thursday, October 25, 2018 at the Silver Summit Academy, 6407 N Business Park Loop Rd, Park City, Utah.  The public hearing portion of this public session will commence at 6:00 p.m.




Please make font 18 pt. with ¼ inch border ¼ page ad, not placed in legal or classified ads.  Please email copy for approval by MRWSSD to Lisa Hoffman, lhoffman@mtregional.org, before publishing.  The ad should run on Wednesday, October 10th, Wednesday, October 17th and again on Wednesday, October 24th.



